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From: Aimee Moore - NOAA Federal <aimee.moore@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, September 21, 2016 4:38 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: RPA Meetings - I have nothing to even offer up until week after next...


Ok, 2 meetings, 1 hour each, with buffer in case runs into 1 hr 30 minutes :)


On Wed, Sep 21, 2016 at 4:34 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks.


1 meeting for water contractors, 1 meeting for NGOs. 3 hours is way too long. That'll give them a lot of time to


ask questions I/we don't know the answers to, or offer a lot of unsolicited advice!


Sent from my iPhone


On Sep 21, 2016, at 4:28 PM, Aimee Moore - NOAA Federal <aimee.moore@noaa.gov> wrote:


I was just drafting an email to you - I will be sending out a doodle pool today for the


reoccurring, and the Tuesday meeting will have to be the initial meeting.


And I was emailing about the names of contractors, water agencies. - question - are we making


meetings with each separate, or can we group them together? so maybe 3 hour meetings with


each group?


I am going to try and set up meet & greet with Barry with these people too, so if I get any


names or contacts I'll let you know.


On Wed, Sep 21, 2016 at 4:22 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Aimee,


Any progress in coordination with Francia? When David Mooney put next Tuesday on our


calendars a couple of weeks ago, I was thinking that's way too late, but here we are. We still


need the recurring weekly technical team meetings and the recurring monthly management


team meetings.


I have a call in to the water contractors and NGO's for names to attend the stakeholder


meetings. As a heads up, we're shooting for the week of October 10 (may be The week of


October 3 but we'll be in Santa Cruz 3 days that week).


Sent from my iPhone


On Thu, Sep 15, 2016 at 4:39 PM, Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


<garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks for the update. I suspect it's Maria's calendar being the bottleneck, but


if it would help, I could tell you the meetings I don't usually go to. You might


want to mention your update to Maria, as she might be willing to rearrange her
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schedule to make the initial mgmt meeting sooner.


Sent from my iPhone


On Sep 15, 2016, at 4:35 PM, Aimee Moore - NOAA Federal


<aimee.moore@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Garwin,


So you know, I am going to offer dates for he initial meeting


starting week after next. I will try and send it out, and the


doodle polls tomorrow afternoon at the latest.


--

Aimee Moore


Administrative Office Support


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100

Sacramento, California 95814-4700

Office: 916-930-3601


aimee.moore@noaa.gov


"Be kind whenever possible. It is always possible."

Dalai Lama XIV


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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